
The existing Small Group Homes are set up to offer an appropriate 
alternative to institutions. However, the quality of these services 
differs from region to region, as local authorities have very 
different levels of resources available to support this work. This 
difference is particularly notable between well-resourced services 
in the capital Tallinn and those in more rural areas.

New and professionally-trained carers are also needed, together 

with much better social and psychological support for children.

National NGOs have voiced concern at the lack of funding and 
support from policy makers, especially in the provision of services 
to prevent family breakdown and alternative care services 
for children. One of the most urgent issues concerns a lack of 
support for care leavers.

The Estonian Government has introduced reforms aimed at transforming larger 
institutions into Small Group Homes. The process should be completed by 2017.

Strengthening families. Ending institutional care.
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gale Lapsele Pere has a vision to create positive and lasting 
difference in the system of alternative care for children 
and young people and unite foster carers across the country.

www.kasupered.ee

National campaign coordinator

The Opening Doors campaign operates at EU level and in 12 countries across Europe.

Working with a network of national partners in each participating country, we are building civil society capacity to 
advocate at national level.

We are calling on the EU and national governments to prioritise the transition from institutional to family-based 
care and deliver quality care for children across Member States, pre-accession countries and within the EU 
neighbourhood. 

We believe that the end of institutional care for children in Europe is possible and within our reach – putting the best 
interests of children back at the heart of Europe’s child protection systems.

The number of 
institutions for 
children in Estonia is 
decreasing
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